
CANDOR ALUMNI NEWSLETTER  

2020 

WELCOME 

Dear Fellow Alumni,  

This was a hard letter to write.  We were in a 

turmoil as to what was going to happen with the 

Covoid -19.  Is life going to be back to ònormaló, 

are the schools going to be open and what to do 

for the Alumni Banquet.  We eventually had to 

cancel the banquet for this year.  

Our plans for the 2021 Banquet on Saturday, 

June 12, 2021 is to honor both the 1970 and 

1971 Classes for their 50 th  year of graduation 

and recognize the Classes of 1990 and 1991, 

their 20 th  year.  

Because of not having the Banquet we held off 

sending the Newsletter earlier to be able to    

include information on the Class of 2020        

Seniors.  Their bios are included in this       

newsletter.  We Congratulate the Class of 2020 

on reaching this milestone in their lives and  

welcome you to the Candor Alumni Association.  

Newsletters are only mailed to the Alumni who 

have graduated 50 years or more years. Please 

continue to keep your e -mail updated with the 

Association.   An e -mail will be sent to inform you 

when the newsletter is available on the school 

website (candor.org), in early May. The          

Reservation form is part of the newsletter.  You 

can also check the Candor Alumni Facebook 

page for updates.  

The dues ($3 per year) and banquet cost help 

provide the 50 Year class members and the 

graduating Seniors with their meal.  Please   

support the Association with your dues and any 

donation, is very much appreciated.  

Would you like to help with the planning of the  

banquet, the officers would love to have your help.  

The association always could use help with     

planning, addressing the newsletter, preparing, set 

up and clean up after the banquet.  Any help would 

be appreciated.  Please let any officer know what 

you would like to help with. Contact info is on front 

of newsletter.  

We continue to have the Poinsettia Fund Raiser.  

This past years Poinsettia Fund Raiser gave us a 

profit of $417.  An e -mail and posts on Facebook 

will include the order information; colors, price and 

order deadline.  Orders are usually delivered to us 

by the first weekend in December.  They are   

beautiful plants by Nanticoke Gardens.  They make 

great gifts and we will deliver to family or friends 

in the local Candor area.  Watch for the information 

in early November.  

Lila Hall, President  
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TREASURERôS  REPORT 

  January 2019 thru December 2019  

 

 
 

Beginning Checking Balance                                                                                    1544.87 
 
Beginning Savings Balance                                                                                       2492.04 
 
 
Banquet 2019  
                              
                        Dues, Donations, Dinners                                            + 2447.90 
                        Catering                                     -
                                                                                         747.96                                         
          
 
 
Newsletter 2019  

                             Supplies from Staples                                                                      56.12 

                             Printing                                                                                            854.10                         

                             Postage                                                                                            230.73  

                             Returned Newsletters                                                                      13.42   
    
                                                                                                                                                                
                                   
                                                          
 
Senior   Awards                                                                                                            800.00 
 
Caterer gift cards                                                                                                          100.00 
 
Poinsettia Sales                                                             +1115.00 
                            Poinsettia   Bill                                                                                  697.68  
 
                                        
Interest on Savings                                                               +.69 
 
 
Balance   in  Checking                                                                                                  1607.76 
 
 
Balance in Savings               2492.73 
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CURRENT OFFICERS 

 

 

      President ï Lila Roberts (ó61) Hall                              Treasurer ï Donna VanEtten(ó75) Blinn 

                         hall221@frontier.com                                                   donnablinn@hotmail.com  

 

     Secretary ï Nancy Ward (ó64) Riggs                           Newsletter Editorï Nancy Weber (ó64) King  

                   nancyriggs189@gmail.com                                                   Queen_b45@yahoo.com  

         

    Address Chairperson ï Denise Ahart (ó79)               Label Chairpersonï Karen Palmer(ó64)McGavin 

                      dahart@candorcs.org                                                         kmcgavin@ithaca.edu  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

Several Alumni and area businesses provide door prizes for the banquet.  Would you like to      

provide a door prize for the  banquet?  Let Carol Decker know by calling 659 -4376 or Nancy King @ 

(607) 283-3244. 

                  Thank you to those listed below for  providing door prizes this past year.  

 

Avon -Gretchen Quinlan (ó87) Huizinga   Warner Coal & Stoves ð Jason Warner (ó98) 

Nancy Weber (ó64) King    Federal Safety - Jan Lohmeyer (ó66) Swartz, Dan Swartz (2000) 

Rt. 96 Power & Paddle                                                                   Carol Lis (ô65) Henry                                                                                                                     

Diane Craig (ó73)      Home Central                                   

Lynn Craig (ó77)      Candor Alumni Association  

Denise Blinn (ó74) Peckins     David Nichols (ó58) 

Beckyôs Hair Salonð Becky Gillette (ó83)                          Punks Place ð Dennis Rose (ó82), Suzie Rose (ó87) Standinger      

H. L. Robinson Sand & Gravel ð  Brad Robinson (ó95 ),William Robinson (ó77), Hannah Robinson (2000) Murray 

Spencer Insurance Agency ðMichelle Swartz(ó95) Stouffer             Side Hill Acres Goat Farm ð Karissa Kellogg(2015 

Bostwickôs Auction House & Kimôs Kitchenð Kyle Bostwick (2004)  

 Iron Kettle Farm ð Brian Jackson (ó86), Bonnie Jackson(ó88) Jensen, Jennifer Jackson(ó91) Jennison, Kevin Jensen

(2014)                                                                                         Ward & VanScoy ðRichard VanScoy(ó57), Michael Ward(ó66) 

West Candor Maple & Hi -Way Dairy Bar ð Phil Beebe(ó72), Robin Short(ó80) Beebe 

Trendsetter Hair Salon ð Tristyn Applegarth (2002) Ahart, Ashley Applegarth (2005), Chelsea Applegarth (2006) 

Romano                                                                                        Candor Booster Club  

Pampered Chef ð Noelle King (ó87) Bartolis   Arthur J. Hollenbeck & Son ð Chris Townsend (ó89)  

Tioga State Bank ð Deborah Belokur(ó90) Reynolds               Main St. Spirits ï Lloyd Twarz (ó82), Gregory Twarz (ó2017) 
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The class of 1970 would like to pay tribute to two teachers who had great positive influence on 

our class as well as many, many others.  These teachers are Mrs. Lorena Wright and Mrs. 

Sandy Heslop.  They were dedicated, dependable, caring classroom teachers for a few decades.  

Not only did they teach us academics, but also life skills and beneficial leisure activities. They 

supported us in music and sports activities; and modeled how to be good citizens in our     

Candor community.  We sincerely thank you both for all you did.  

 

 

 

                     

                               

 

 

                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

                      LORENA WRIGHT                 SANDY HESLOP           

   Former Elementary teacher who dedicated                    Former Elementary teacher who dedicated  

          34+ years to the students of C.C.S.                                  26 years to the students of C.C.S.  

                            (1946 -1982)                                                                      (1966 -1992)  
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CLASSES TO BE HONORED  

CLASS OF 1970  

 

ROBERT ACLA *  

BARBARA MORSE ANDERSON  

JOYCE YURECKA BARROWS  

STEVEN BARROWS  

THOMAS BARTOW *  

LARRY BAUER *  

RALPH BLINN *                              

SANDRA COLLYER *  

MARILOU FULLER COLUNGA  

DIANE WINNICK COPPAGE  

CARL CZERENDA  

RUSSELL DOUCETT  

JANICE DOANE ENDERS  

NILES ENGLISH  

CATHY BOND FOCHESATO  

CAROLYN NICHOLSON FOWLER  

MABEL FOOTE CAMP  

KAREN BISH FRIENDS  

BRIAN GARROUTTE  

BRENDA VAN ETTEN HANER HAMMOND  

KATHERINE NAGEL HART  

DONNA FOSTER HEIDL  

SHELLEY STEWART HEINZMAN  

RICHARD C HOOSE  

DAVID KATE  

ROBERTA HERRING KIRK  

PAMELA JANTZ KLINE  

ARNOLD LETSCHER  

MARY HALLETT LUDWIG  

GARY OõCONNER 

Contõ 1970                   

 

DONNA ANNIS OLMSTEAD  

MARQUERITE OLMSTED  

DAVID PREDMORE  

STEPHEN RICE *  

DANNY ROLLINS  

PENNY EDWARDS ROSE*  

LANCE SEAMON *  

JAMES SHELDON  

MARION IVES SMITH  

SCOTT STEVENS  

ROY STICKLE *  

DEBRA HARRIS STOORZA  

CLAUDIA WARD STREDNAK  

BRYON STRICKLAND  

CONNIE LETSCHER STRICKLAND  

SALLY LOHMEYER SUNDBERG  

KAREN ADDICOTT TOMPKINS  

RODNEY VAOW  

DANIEL WALP  

DALE WALTERS  

THOMAS WARD *  

ROBERT WARD *  

BRIAN WEBER  

WILLIAM WILDER  

MARGARET ELLINWOOD WILLIAMS  

CHERYLEE WRIGHT  

WENDY YOST  

PAUL ZAMOISKI  

PRISCILLA ZAMOISKI SEAMON  

 

* DECEASED  
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CLASS OF 2000  

JOSEPH ACCIARITO  

COLLEEN ALEXANDER  

MICHAEL ANTHONY  

KYLE AUSTIN  

HEATHER BENJAMIN  

LORI BLINN  

AMANDA BROUTY  

JONATHAN BUCHER  

JEREMY CAREY  

ANGELA KELLOGG CEURTER  

MELISSA CLIFFORD  

GENE CURRIE  

DAVID DELMAURO  

GREG DEMBER  

JESSICA ROBERTS DEMBER  

SARA DENT  

JONATHAN EDWARDS  

MONA -ROSE FIGGS  

JOSEPH FORBES  

MICHELLE TEETER GREROW  

ANGELA GUGGENHEIM  

JEFFREY HARIS  

LUCAS HAUS  

BRENT HOUSTON  

CHYAN CROSS HULBERT  

JENNIFER BELOKUR KIM  

MATTHEW KRAMER  

BRADLEY KRAUSS  

AMANDA LOWER *  

GREG LYON  

KYLE MACDONALD  

Contõ 2000 

 

STACEY DODGE MCGIRR  

HEATHER LEGGE MUNIZ  

HANNAH ROBINSON MURRAY  

NICHOLAS MUSA  

CRYSTAL NORRIS  

JOSE PENA  

MARK POLINSKI  

JESSICA RENNELLS SPACCIO  

WILLIAM RIGGS *  

KRISTOPHER ROBINSON  

MELISSA SHEDDEN  

MEGAN HOLLENBEC SOLOMON  

DONNA STAPLETON  

MICHAEL STARKWEATHER  

CHRISTINA PLETL STERCHAK  

BRIAN STOUFFER  

PHILLIP SWARTS  

DANIEL SWARTZ  

JASON THORPE  

VINCENT TORTORELLO  

NANETTE VANBAARSEN  

WILLIAM VANDUZER  

KWASI VANSCOY  

JENNIFER HEATH VORHIS  

SARAH WALLACE  

JENARA ENGLISH WALLACE  

CHAD WATKINS  

CHRISTOPHER WHITE  

GREGORY WINNICK  

ERICA ZAMOISKI  
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OUR BABY ALUMNI  

CLASS OF 2020  

ARIANNA AMAN  

JAIKOB AVERY  

RYAN BAREHAM  

EVAN BARNETT  

LINDSAY BEACH  

ISIAH BEAUVAIS  

RIANNA BENESH  

TYõVONE BENNERS 

JACOB BODA  

CAMILLE BROCK  

ERIN BRUTTOMESSO  

KORBIN BURLEW  

ADAM COLLINS  

BETHANY COOPER  

KYLIE DECKER  

ALEXANDER DOUCETT  

CHELSEA DUKERICH  

KAILYN EDWARDS  

SHANE FEENAUGHTY  

BRAYDEN FERRIS  

KOLDEN FOSTER  

AARON HALLETT  

CONNOR HATCH  

REBECCA HOLMES  

CAROLYNNE HORSTMANN  

CASIE HOWE  

BRANDON HOYT  

JASMINE INNERS  

SHELBIE JACKSON  

LANCE JENSEN  

ERIC JORDAN  

 JENNAH KAREEM  

SHAYLEE KLINE  

DREW KNICKERBOCKER  

KAMREN LEHMAN  

ALYSSA LEONARD  

CORINNE MANZER  

ALEX MORSE  

MACKALIA ORENDORFF  

MOLLY PARILO  

OWEN PARILO  

ELI REESE  

TRISTAN RYDER  

MARCUS RYPKEMA  

JORDAN SANDERS  

ISABELLA SCHURTER  

CHANTE SCOTT  

ALISABETH SEELY  

HAILE SHAYLOR  

SYDNEY SPADA  

KILIE STREETER  

KORI STRONG  

MATTHEW SUTTMEIER  

DAKOTA SWANSBROUGH  

AHTON TERIBURY  

DANIEL THOMAS  

SAVANNA TUTTLE  

AYRON VANDERMARK  

SEBASTIAN VAN VALKENBURG  

CASSIDY WELLS  

ETHAN WILCOX  

KAYLEIGH WULF  

VIKTORIYA DANUTSA  

PHILLIS SCHENK  

 




